
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES - 25 FEBRUARY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/225)  PROGRAMME – 1.1: Visa and Migration 
 
 
Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Is the Department planning to include any information on 457 LMT in its quarterly 
457 State/Territory summary reports from March 2014? If not, why not? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The department is not able to include any information on labour market testing 
undertaken in relation to the subclass 457 programme in any regular reports as the 
underlying source data is not readily accessible or able to be analysed statistically.  
 


